


Administration recommends that the Kenosha Unified School Board affirm and approve the 
space availability for open enrollment students (both regular and special education) as noted 
herein for School Year 2014-15.” 
 
 Mr. Flood moved to approve the space availability for open enrollment students (both 
regular and special education) as noted in Appendix “A” for School Year 2014-15.  Mrs. 
Coleman seconded the motion.  Unanimously approved. 
 
 Mr. Flood moved to adjourn the meeting.  Mrs. Coleman seconded the motion.  
Unanimously approved. 
 
 Meeting adjourned at 7:03 P.M. 
 

             Stacy Schroeder Busby 
                                                                   School Board Secretary 
 

 
 


